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World Science Fiction Society
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c/o Arthur L. Chenin

Mail Stop 0118

Dear World Science Fiction Society Delegation:

On behalf of the University of Nevada, Reno, I want to encourage you to hold the 2011
Worldcon convention in Reno, Nevada, the “Biggest Little City in the World.” Reno is minutes
away from hiking, skiing and water sports at Lake Tahoe and the Truckee River. Reno is a great
convention destination with our fine dining, entertainment and arts community.

The University of Nevada, Reno is known for its beauty, with its historic Quadrangle and views
of the surrounding Sierra Nevada Mountain Range. Qur campus has much to offer visitors. Our
new Joe Crowley Student Union has banquet facilities and meeting rooms, while our new
Mathewson-IGT Knowledge Center is one of the most high-tech spaces for library materials and
21* century information services.

I hope you will select Reno, Nevada for your Worldcon Convention in 2011.
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